
Once a Falc� 
ALUMNI HALLWAY  PROJECT

The Alumni Association has plans to leave its mark on the 
“center” hallway, which before the addition in 1998 was 

to many of us, the courtyard. Solidify our shared legacy by 
donating to the Once A Falcon Alumni Hallway project. All 
contributions will be used to pay for signage and framing of 

pictures, news articles and memorabilia. 

$2, 088.67
GOAL 

$10,000

ONCE A FALCON, ALWAYS A FALCON

SCAN ME 
TO GIVE

NOW

Thank you in advance for supporting this beautiful tribute 
to our experiences at DC. Please contact, Aubri (Marchetti) 

McNamara ‘97 at amcnamara@divinechild.org 
with any questions. 

Visit: bit.ly/2s97Xe4


